
Autumn 2019

Life at Sandesh 
Life at Sandesh has been very busy the last few months. 
We were all  working hard to prepare for Diwali.  A big 
thank you goes out to all of those who have volunteered, 
held  and  purchased  Sandesh  products  for  the  Diwali 
season. It is such a special time of year for celebrating and 
appreciating our work. 

We  are  very  fortunate  to  have  two  volunteers  from 
Germany who will  be with us  at  Sandesh until  January 
2020. Brother Mani Karott is also an important part of 
our  team  as  he  spends  time  once  a  week  to  counsel 
parents and members. 

Sandesh is very blessed to have many friends who support 
and  follow  us.  Harmon  Charitable  Trust  has  recently 
donated 13 Lakh for our Early Education program. CIF 
has  also  been  generous  by  donating  special  chairs  and 
appliances.  We have much gratitude and appreciation for 
those who give their time and financial support to help us 
continue our journey. 

September 2019 

• Prevention of Sexual Harassment 
meeting: 05/09/19 

• Child Protection Policy meeting: 
06/09/19 

• M/s Vijayalakshmi and Mr Atanu 
Mukherjee  joined Sandesh Advisory 
Board 

October 2019 

• Dhaani Mehra raised provisions 
during Daan Utsav 

• 120 Harman volunteers for employee 
engagement program 

• M/s Nupur Singh held an exhibition 
of Sandesh products at Adarsh Palm 
Retreat 

• M/s Annie Agnes Dsouza celebrated 
25 years of social work: 30/09/19 

• Sandesh exhibitions: Cadence, 
Synamedia, EY, Bristlecone, Citi Bank, 
Banyan Tree & Shoba Iris Apt 

• Diwali Festival Season: Corporate 
gifting to Harman 

November 2019 

• Cisco employee engagement 
program
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